
 

 

 
10/04/2025 

 
Subject: Invitation to Oak Class Residential Trip in March 2026 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to invite the children of Oak Class next year (current year 4 & 5) to our upcoming 
residential trip in March 2026. This exciting journey promises to be both educational and fun-filled, 
offering our students a unique opportunity to learn and grow outside the classroom. 
 
The residential trip is scheduled to take place from 16th – 18th March 2026, at Condover Hall. 
Throughout the trip, students will engage in a range of activities aimed at promoting teamwork, 
personal development, and exploring the natural environment. 
 
At Condover Hall fully trained and qualified instructors, with the support of school staff, provide 
instruction in a full programme of activities in a safe, controlled and secure environment.   Pupils 
who visited the Centre in previous years all had a wonderful time. 
 
The total cost of the visit to Condover Hall is £209.00. This covers: Full board accommodation, 
transport to and from the centre, all instruction and activities, equipment & safety equipment, 
evening activities programme, achievement certificates and insurance. To secure a place we will 
require a deposit of £29.00, which must be paid by May 23rd. The balance of the trip must be paid 
for by November 28th 2025, this can be paid in full or in instalments and this option will be available 
on MCAS.   
 
Please be advised that once a place has been booked, there is an expectation that the trip will be 
paid for in full. We kindly ask for your cooperation in ensuring timely payment, as this will enable us 
to make the necessary arrangements and provide the best experience for our students. 
 
We will hold a parent’s information evening to discuss the visit nearer the time. If you have any 
concerns or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at school. We are more 
than happy to assist you with any queries you may have regarding the trip. 
 
We look forward to sharing this unforgettable experience with the children of Oak Class and creating 
lasting memories together. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Matt Lewis 

 


